
   TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES      SPECIAL  
 
 

Town Hall       March 29,        2021 
 
 

The Chair, Ms. Port, called the meeting to order at 9:45 am. Trustee Gabram and Trustee Mueller 

were present. Fiscal Officer Karen Walder and Trustee Assistant Melissa Palmer were present. 

 
The following Department Head was present: Police Chief Tim Carroll. 

 
Mr. Robert Chordar of TC Architects gave a presentation about his company and his company’s 

qualifications for criteria architect for the Proposed Garage Project and addressed questions from 
Trustees 

 

At 10:38 am the Chair declared a recess to set up for the next candidate. 
 

At 11:00 am the chair declared the recess concluded.  
 

Mr. Gregg Strollo of Strollo Architects gave a presentation about his company and his company’s 

qualifications for criteria architect for the Proposed Garage Project and addressed questions from 
Trustees. 

 
Mr. Mueller made the motion to adjourn. Mr. Gabram seconded the motion and it passed 
unanimously.   
 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:00 pm. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Kristina Port, Chair     Karen Walder, Fiscal Officer 

       
Recorded by: J. Sustar 


